
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

News 

Welcome back to our new school year! We hope everyone had a great summer and has 

settled back to the school routine. This term we have been working on transitions and 

routines. We have all worked hard to spend time in new situations, classrooms and 

environments.  

 

   

   

   

        

Curriculum  

This term we have been working on our individual learning targets and the 4 areas of our 

curriculum: Cognition, Communication, Sensory and Physical and Indepednace, 

emotional and social development.  

 

Dahl Class 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Topic 

   

This term we have explored friendships, music and RE! We have also really enjoyed 

exploring our new playground equipment.  

 

 

 

 

End of term message  

We wish everyone a fantastic Christmas and a happy new year! Next term our topic will 

be Narnia! We are excited to explore the story and all the characters!  

 

 


